
Message from the Headteacher 

 

As we come to the end of another school year, not only are we 

saying goodbye to year 6 but also to four longstanding members of 

staff. We would like to wish Lisa Smith, Rachel Osborne, Helen Sharp 

and Babs Hewlett the very best of luck for their future adventures. 

We would also like to say congratulations to Mr & Mrs Leaver on 

the birth of their daughter Amelie, who arrived yesterday. 

Have a fabulous summer everybody and we look forward to working 

with you all again in September. 

Sharon Finn 

Attendance Policy 

Please familiarise yourself with the updated 
attendance policy. Pupils arriving late after 
the register closes will be marked with “U” - 
this is an unauthorised absence and is 
picked up by the education welfare officer.  

Please follow the link below to the follow 
chart to determine course of action 
required: 

Attendance Flowchart 

Thank you  

The PTA have done a great job this academic year. From Christmas 
Fayre to Disco’s, pre-loved sales, a family quiz night and ice lolly sales 
to say the least. If you would like to become a member of this valuable 
group, please do contact the school office. 

PTA dates for your diaries with further information to follow: 

Friday 13th September—Krispie Kreme Sale 

Thursday 3rd October—Autumn Disco 

Wreath Making Workshop (Adults only) - November Date TBA 

Christmas Fair— Friday 29th November 

Year 6 

We have had an amazing few weeks with our year 
6 leavers. A fantastic couple of performances of 
“Porridge” . The year 6 challenge resulting in a 
trip to Paultons Park—we even threw in good 
weather. Finished off by the leavers presentation 
at the Pizza & Pudding evening. We were treated 
to some beautiful singing and a great 
presentation of memories. Thank you to all the 
staff that attended. We wish all our 2023/24 
Herons class much love and luck for their 
futures. You will be missed. 

Arbor 

When we return in September parents will be able to book their 
children’s school dinner on their Arbor portal/app. Please follow 
the below link for instructions: 

 Booking a School Meal 

You will also be able to book your child’s wrapround care 
(Breakfast and After School Club’s) directly through your Arbor 
portal/app. Please note you must be in credit to book sessions. 
Sessions can be cancelled up to 24 hours prior to the start of the 
session—please contact the school office if you wish to do this. 
The below link will explain how you do this & also take you to a 
copy of the wraparound care handbook: 

Booking   Wraparound Care Handbook 

Minutes missed of 
school due to lateness 

This week we have had  114 
minutes (1hr 54 mins) of lost 
learning due to lateness. 18 
pupils were  late this week 
and we have only been in 2 

days!! 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

 INSET DAY 
Autumn Term 

begins 
Reception 

Home visits 
 

  
Reception 

Home Visits 
  

https://www.lambslane.wokingham.sch.uk/assets/Documents/Attachments/Attendance-Flowchart-v2.pdf
https://www.lambslane.wokingham.sch.uk/assets/Documents/Attachments/Booking-your-childs-school-meal.pdf
https://www.lambslane.wokingham.sch.uk/assets/Documents/Attachments/Signing-my-child-up-for-a-Breakfast-or-After-School-Club.pdf
https://www.lambslane.wokingham.sch.uk/assets/Documents/Attachments/Breakfast-After-School-Clubs-Parent-Handbook-SEPTEMBER-2024.pdf


 

 

USEFUL CONTACT INFORMATION 

Please see the below links to some useful contact information: 

Contact Us | Wokingham Foodbank  

Contact | Adult & Youth Support Services | Cranstoun  

Citizens Advice  

School admissions: How to apply - GOV.UK (www.gov.uk)  

 

Charities that help with School Uniform and essential items: 

First Days Children's Charity | working to reduce child poverty 

| The Business Centre, Molly Millars Lane, Wokingham, UK  

Contact | The Cowshed 

Kids Eat Free List - Search (bing.com)   

 

Things to do this summer: 

20 Best Things To Do In Wokingham Near Me | Attractions in 

Berkshire | Day Out With The Kids  

Reading Museum | Reading Museum  

Libraries | Wokingham  

Spencers Wood - Netmums  

https://wokingham.foodbank.org.uk/contact-us/
https://cranstoun.org/contact/
https://www.citizensadvice.org.uk/
https://www.gov.uk/schools-admissions/how-to-apply
https://www.firstdays.net/
https://www.firstdays.net/
https://www.thecowshed.org/contact/
https://www.bing.com/search?q=Kids+Eat+Free+List&FORM=TPCEX1&adlt=strict
https://www.dayoutwiththekids.co.uk/things-to-do/south-east-and-london/berkshire/wokingham
https://www.dayoutwiththekids.co.uk/things-to-do/south-east-and-london/berkshire/wokingham
https://www.readingmuseum.org.uk/
https://www.wokingham.gov.uk/libraries
https://www.netmums.com/local/spencers-wood

